
 

Hello, 
 

I'm writing this letter in support of Mark Schroeder's renovation project located at 532 S. 
5th Ave. Ann Arbor,  Michigan 48104.  
After design, I believe this will improve the looks of the neighborhood. Some of the 
homes in the area need improving. 
I have known Mark for some time and he has always maintained his properties very 
well, which is great for the tenants. This design will make the neighborhood more 
attractive. 
Sincerely,  

Daniel Peterson  

 


